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Doncaster Keeping Safe Forum 
 
 

Minutes of the Keeping Safe Forum Meeting 
Deaf Trust 15 March 2017 
 
Who attended the meeting: 
 

Name                       Representing 

1. Andrew Goodall  Healthwatch Doncaster  

2. Sandie Hodson  Healthwatch Doncaster  

3. George Maitland Individual 

4. Sue Vestey Scawthorpe Library 

5. Tom McKnight Doncaster CVS 

6. Louisa Martin  Creative Support 

7. Non Meimanga  Creative Support 

8. Alex Jervis DICE 

9. John Burke Individual 

10.  Carmel Harold Doncaster Women’s Centre 

11.  Hazel Hardwick-Heath Individual 

12.  Reg Heath Individual 

13.  Shabnum Amin DSAB 

14.  Richard Chojnowski CHAD 

15.  Patricia Chojnowski CHAD 

16.  Louise Darling CHAD 

17.  Raymond Humphryes CHAD 

18.  Karen Ritchie Healthwatch Derbyshire 

19.  Sue Milward CHAD 

20.  Mary C Jones Deaf Community Representative 

21.  Helena Blackburn DHYP 

22.  Peter Noicholson Deaf Community Link Worker 

23.  Stephanie Raper BID 

24.  Jane Lelsall BSL Interpreter 

25.  Grace Jeffery  Individual  
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1. Welcome & 
introductions  
          

 
Andrew Goodall from Healthwatch Doncaster welcomed everyone to 
the meeting and thanked everyone for attending in Angela’s 
absence.  
 
 
 

 
2. Apologies 
 

 
Some people could not make it to this meeting, they were: 
 
Angela Barnes 
Emily Green 
Stacey Lynn  
Sheila North  
Pam Hankinson  
Deborah Aiken  
Sarah Blagden 
Diana Foster  
 
 

3. Minutes of last meeting  
 

 
 
 
 

 

Minutes & Notes of the last meeting were agreed. 
 
 
  

4. Action points from last 
meeting  
 

 
 
 

 

Andrew ran through the action points from the meeting in January. 
 
.  
 

 
5. Update on Safe in        
Doncaster 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Andrew updated the group about this and told them that there is a 
meeting at Doncaster College about this today.  The idea is to put 
links to various videos on to the S.I.D card.  Shabnum suggested 
that the new card be re-launched at this years Keeping Safe event. 
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6.  Sustainability and   

Transformation Plan (STP) 

– conversation 

 

 

 
Andrew showed the group two videos and had a conversation about 
the STP.  People had a chance to have their say. Andrew will ask 
Emily to send out the link to the survey to people with emails so that 
people can complete the survey online. 
 

7.  Keeping Safe 
campaign – developing an 
Easy Read leaflet 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Shabnum showed the group the new leaflet design and asked them  
what they thought about it. People had a chance to have their say 
and Shabnum took down the ideas. 
 
Shabnum asked the group if they would help to plan the Keeping 
Safe event this year.  The group agreed to have this as a regular 
agenda item and to talk about it at each meeting so they can come 
up with ideas. 

8. AOB 
 

 
 

Carmel Harold told the group that Changing Lives has now moved to 
Oracle House, 2-5 Prince Street, Doncaster DN1 3NJ. 
  
Andrew thanked everyone for coming along today and reminded 
members that the date of the next forum meeting was 17 May 2017. 
 
Future meetings: 
 Wednesday 17 May 2017 

Wednesday 12 July 2017 


